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Waterway Suitability Assessment for Expansion of Liquefied 
Gas Terminals; Houston and Texas City, TX 

 
Today the U.S. Coast Guard (USCG) published a Federal Register notice announcing that the Coast Guard 
Captain of the Port, Sector Houston-Galveston (COTP), has received a Letter of Intent (LOI) and Waterway 
Suitability Assessment (WSA) from Oil Tanking North America regarding the company’s proposed expansion 
of its Liquefied Hazardous Gas (LHG) facilities in Houston and Texas City, Texas, and increased LHG marine 
traffic in the associated waterway.  The notice informs the public of this action and solicits comments on the 
proposed increase in LHG marine traffic in Houston and Texas City, Texas. 
 
The notice may be reviewed at http://www.regulations.gov docket number: USCG-2012-0640. 
 
For more information, please contact LT Xochitl Castaneda, U.S. Coast Guard, Sector Houston-Galveston; 
telephone (713) 671-5164, e-mail Xochitl.L.Castaneda@uscg.mil.  
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This release has been issued for public information and notification purposes only. 
Please refer to the document(s) published in the Federal Register for specific details and requirements of subjects announced here. 
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